
 

Memorandum 19-143 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  OCTOBER 23, 2019 

SUBJECT: PURPLE HEART TRAIL/HIGHWAY LETTER OF SUPPORT 

 
Mayor Castner requests Council approval to submit a letter to the Military Order of the Purple Heart to support 
their efforts in the designation of a Purple Heart Highway from Fairbanks to Homer.  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve the submission of a letter by Mayor Castner to the Military Order of the Purple Heart in support of 
their efforts in designating a Purple Heart Highway from Fairbanks to Homer.  


